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SUNDAY SERVICES - 10.30AM

6th Own Arrangement


         13th Paul Bussey


20th Own Arrangement

27th Revd Roz Page     Holy Communion 

 EVENTS AT TRINITY IN JULY - ALL WELCOME

5th 12.30pm ‘Souper Saturday ‘ Lunch . All welcome.

8th Circuit Walk .10.30am. Gatehead Details to follow.

29th Fun Craft Day. 

Suitable for accompanied children up to Year 6.

Tuesdays Toddler Group  9.00 -11.15am

Not held during school holiday

Wednesdays Friendship Group  2.00-4.00pm

TRINITY CONTACTS

Minister Revd. 

Roz Page

542541 rosamunde.page@gmail.com

Secretary Di Harris 316109 diharris186@gmail.com

Room 

Bookings

Karen Stannard 664648

Website Joan Vevers 664423 trinitychurchhonley.co.uk

Prayer 

requests

Anne Horton 662395 mrs.anne.m.horton@gmail.com
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 TRINITY NEWS

Sunday 6th.   Morning Service will be led by Merran.


Sunday 20th. Morning Service will be led by Marina.


Election of Officers. 

Many of you will know that, following the AGM, we have had changes in 
our Church Council. Jane Armitage stood down as Church Secretary 
and Hilary Turner resigned from the position of Treasurer after 27 years! 
We express our gratitude to them both for their hard work on behalf of 
Trinity members. 

Di Harris was appointed as Secretary and Rachael Brooke as 
Treasurer. We know that you will give them your support and we thank 
them for taking on these responsibilities.  

Thanks to you all for attending the meetings and keeping us up to date 
with events at Trinity. 

Circuit News 

A statement from the Circuit Stewards has been posted on the Circuit 
notice board.  

The statement makes us all aware that after 10 years in the Circuit Roz 
has decided not to seek reinvitation. We will all be sad to see her go, 
having valued her time with us thus far. Roz will leave us in July 2026. 
Please hold her in your prayers at a time of uncertainty for her. 

Revd Peter Catford (our Superintendent) has also decided not to seek 
reinvitation and will leave the Circuit in August 2026. Peters working 
arrangements will change during his final year as he is moving to 
County Durham.  Details of this are in the statement.  
We are asked to hold Peter in our prayers as he also faces a time of 
change. 
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